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June 3, 2022

Good afternoon,

It is amazing to say it, but this is our final Friday of the school year! Please see the following important

announcements:

● Relay for Life is tomorrow, June 4th! All members signed up for relay for life need to report at Roseland

Park in Woodstock between 8:45-9:00am and be picked up between 8:45-9:00 pm. Please, make sure

you see a BMS adult before dropping off your student/s. Any questions, please contact Ms. Doran at

edoran@canterburypublicschools.org or text through the Remind app.

● 8th grade families– Commencement is on Tuesday, June 7 beginning at 4:30. A bus will be available to

carry families from Town Hall to the school, beginning at 3:45. If you have not registered for

commencement, please do so now:

https://tinyurl.com/2aasj478

● Reminder, the last day of school is June 8. It is a half-day and we will be celebrating field day!

Have a great weekend!

Thank you,

Mr. Dukette
Principal, Dr. Helen Baldwin Middle School

https://tinyurl.com/2aasj478

